April 19, 1955 Letter, C. J. Yu to General C. B. Ferenbaugh

Citation:

"Letter, C. J. Yu to General C. B. Ferenbaugh", April 19, 1955, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-035, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122679

Summary:

President Syngman Rhee declines an invitation.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan



April 19, 1955

My dear General Perenbaugh:

Fresident Rhee has asked me to inform you that he regrets very much that, as he has a previous engagement on the afternoon of 23 April, he is unable to accept your kind invitation to attend the ceremony which will symbolize the start of construction on the sighth Army Memorial Chest Hospital.

Yours sincerely,

C. J. Yu Secretary to President Rhee

Lieutenant General C. B. Ferenbaugh Deputy Army Commander Headquarters Eighth United States Army (Forward) Seoul